
MINUTES OF A  
PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
OF  

PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 
MARION COUNTY, INDIANA 

 
 

September 2, 2020 
 
 
 

The Board of Education of Perry Township Schools, Marion County, Indiana, held a public hearing on Wednesday, 
September 2, 2020 at the Perry Township Education Center, 6548 Orinoco Avenue, Indianapolis, Indiana. 
 

 
Administrative staff present: 
 

  
Mr. Chris Sampson, Associate Superintendent of Operations   

  
 
Perry Education Association member present: 
 
 Mr. Joe Cunningham,  PEA Member 
  
 
 

CALL TO ORDER  

Mr. Sampson called the public hearing to order at 4:30 p.m. 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
There was no public testimony on collective bargained items per I.C. 20-29-6-19. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

Mr. Sampson sounded the gavel to adjourn the meeting at 4:31 p.m. 

 

 

                    


